Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: Wayne H. Jens
Vice President
Nuclear Operations
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Gentlemen:

Thank you tor your letter dated December 9, 1985, responding to a weakness
identified in our inspection report No. 50-341/85043(DRP). We have reviewed
your actions and find that they are satisfactory. We will review implemenation
of the actions during future inspections.

Sincerely,

Morlginal $Tgned by €., NMorolius”

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure: Ltr dtd 12/9/85

cc w/enclosure:

DCS/RSB (RIDS)

Licensing Fee Management Brancn

Resident Inspector, RIII

Ronald Callen, Michigan
Public Service Commission

Harry H. Voigt, Esq.

Nuclear Facilities and
Environmental Monitoring
Section

Monroe County Office of
Civil Preparedness
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L. P. Bregni, Licensing
Engineer
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